
MPA OCTOBER 2022 NEWSLETTER 

 
STAY CONNECTED 

 

Follow us on Facebook: Central Kitsap Montessori Parents Association 
Visit our Website: www.ckmpa.org  

Are you receiving MPA emails? If not, email president.ckmpa@gmail.com to be added to the list.  

➢ Early release: 10/20, 11/3, 11/10 & 11/17 

➢ MOD Takeover: October 20 

➢ Non-student days/Parent conferences: October 27 & 28 

➢ Trunk or Treat: October 28 

➢ Picture retakes: November 14 
 

 

IT’S A TAKEOVER! 

 
Support Central Kitsap Montessori Parents Association. Receive 20% of all digital 
and in-store fundraiser sales on Oct 20, 2022 by visiting the restaurant and 
showing your fundraiser flyer or mentioning the fundraiser at checkout, or 
ordering online with the digital coupon code on the day of the fundraiser. Order 
online at www.modpizza.com or with the MOD app and apply this digital code. 

 
 

DIGITAL CODE:                                          
 

 

Don’t forget to pay the $25 school supply payment. Please pay 

online (http://www.ckmpa.org/donate) or drop off cash or check in 

the MPA dropbox in the office lobby. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Trunk or Treat 
 
Friday, October 28 
5:30 – 6:30 pm 
Hawk Playground 
 
Donate candy to Hawk PTA and  
earn 1 hour for every $10. 
 
Interested in hosting or volunteering at 
the MPA trunk? Please contact Lauren 
Hill, MPA Volunteer Coordinator for 
details at 
mpavolunteercoordinator@gmail.com  

 
 
 
 

MODF12636 
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The Montessori Garden Needs Your Help!! 
 
Volunteer opportunities are coming soon. Keep an eye on the newsletter, email 
from the MPA Volunteer Coordinator, and the FB group page. 
 
 

If you are interested in donating items or helping out in the garden, email Garden Chair 
Lauren Wheeler at lauren.kula.wheeler@gmail.com 
 

The garden is in need of: 

• Bagged mulch 

• Bagged compost 

• Bagged raised bed soil 
 
As a reminder, every $10 spent equals 1 hour. Don’t forget to track your time in Track It Forward. 

 

We’re happy to announce there will be another Artware Fundraiser 

this year. The below is preliminary information. Flyers will be 

coming home with additional details. These make great holiday 

presents! 

• Parents order online: 11/2 - 11/23 

• Parents choose school or home delivery at Checkout* 

o School delivery: 12/14 

o Home delivery: orders will arrive about 3 weeks after they are placed  

Auction 

CKMPA Volunteer Opportunities for Spring Auction 2023 
 

The following are auction committee opportunities. Please contact the Auction Chair for 

more details at auction.chair.ckmpa@gmail.com  
 

• Event Co-Chair 

• Auction Procurement Chair and Co-Chair 

• Ticket Sales Captain and Co-Captain 

• Theme and Decorations Chair and Co-Chair 

• Front Desk Manager and Assistant Manager 

• Software Lead 
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2022-2023 MPA Board  

Want to get involved? There are still openings on the board.  

Email president.ckmpa@gmail.com for details  

President: Vanessa Henne    

Treasurer: Ashley Armstrong 

Vice President: Johnny Berry 

Secretary: Suzie Butler
 

Volunteer Coordinator: Lauren Hill 

Fundraising Chair: Kim Rubenstein 

Auction Chair: Christina Jara 

Kindergarten Representative: Mindy Sylvestre 

Primary Representative: Hope Doyle 

Intermediate Presentative: Kristie Keller 

 

Webmaster: Seth Schroeder 

Hospitality Chair: (open) 

Garden Chair: Lauren Wheeler 

Humanitarian Chair: Breezy Mitchell 

PTA Liaison: Kristie Keller 

Events Coordinator: (open) 

Newsletter Editor: Loredana Elsberry Schwartz 
 

VOLUNTEER & TRACK IT 

FORWARD!  

 

Parents are asked to volunteer 4 hours per month, or you may purchase volunteer 
hours for $10 per hour via the website or check payment. Please email MPA Volunteer 

Coordinator Lauren Hill MPAVolunteerCoordinator@gmail.com with any questions. 

 
Submit Volunteer Hours via Track it Forward 
Please log in your volunteer hours with the app “Track it Forward.” You can access a link from our website and create an 
account at www.ckmpa.org/volunteer. You can also download the app to your phone for easy access to log your hours. If 
you created an account last year, your credentials are still valid. 
 
Purchase Volunteer Hours with PayPAL 
You may pay for your volunteer hours via our PayPAL account. Access our link from our website at 
www.ckmpa.org/volunteer. If you do pay, we also ask that you log into “Track it Forward” and log your hours as “paid.” 
 

 

Does your company or employer offer matching gifts? 

If so, please consider submitting your contributions for a matching gift to the MPA. Need more info? Contact MPA 

Treasurer at treasurer.ckmpa@gmail.com 

 

When you shop at AmazonSmile, Amazon will donate to CKMPA. 

Support us every time you shop: https://smile.amazon.com/ch/91-1931922 

Login: email address 

Password: First name (capitalize) 
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